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What an amazing year 2022 was for
Tsali Lodge! 

We inducted 33 new Ordeal members,
21 new Brotherhood members, and 4
new Vigil members. We had 191 dues
payment members last year and
hosted/attended 9 events throughout
the year! 
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It's time to make your 2023 dues
payment! 

Also available is our All Access Pass
which covers registration for all 2023
Lodge events. (Spring Fellowship,
Spring Ordeal, Summer Ordeal, Fall
Fellowship, and Winter Banquet)

Payments can be made at
tsalilodge.org.

Happy New Year!

Tsali Lodge 134, Daniel Boone Council, BSA



Hello everyone, my name is Aaron Swift and I am your
new Lodge Chief for this year! I am a scout from Troop
601 in Hendersonville, and a brotherhood member of the
lodge. I have big things planned for this lodge year with
the main thing being bringing home lodge of the year
for the third year in a row. I also plan to help the
revitalization of our American Indian Activities, like drum 

Recently, Tsali Lodge held our annual Fall Fellowship at Camp Daniel
Boone. The weather was very nice and it was a beautiful weekend
that included lots of fellowship, camp service, drum practice, and 3
brotherhood inductions. 

The event began on October the 7th and was finished with Lodge
elections and an LECM. Overall, it was a great experience and we are
happy to welcome our new brothers!

All in all, the fellowship was a successful event. We would like to thank
all those involved with setting up and carrying out this event, as it is
their assistance and time that made it happen without any problems.
Thank you, Tsali Lodge!

FALL FELLOWSHIP 2022
By Armand Basulto, Lodge Secretary

Aaron Swift
Lodge Chief

and dance, while also helping to have fun lodge events. I
am a member of the drum team that competed and
got second at NOAC 2022. I truly believe in how great
this lodge is and how much potential we have if we can
fully exert ourselves into service. If you have any
questions or would like to get involved, please do not
wait and email me today at lodge.chief@tsalilodge.org.
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Our annual Winter Banquet was held at Skyland
United Methodist Church in their Fellowship Hall
on the evening of December 3, 2022. 

It was an evening filled with 

Thanks to everyone who came out for the
banquet! We look forward to seeing you in
2023!

WINTER BANQUET
By Armand Basulto, Secretary

Member of Troop 601
Joined Tsali in 2020
Brotherhood member

Quick Facts:



 Here is a flap set that you'll want to add to your
collection. Its̀ the flap set S144 2022 NOAC Delegate
and X51 Dangle issued for the 2022 NOAC Event held at
the University of Tennessee. The patch set was
designed by Chris Williams and is based on science fi.
It was made available for the first time at the 2022
Spring Fellowship. They were sold to members not
attending NOAC for a little more than those attending.
There were 200 made and each participant was given
one with their registration. I hope you were able to add
this set to your collection and if not drop by the
Trading Post and maybe we can hook you up with a
set. If you have any information on or just want to talk
patches, please email me at thetea_man@hotmail or
drop by the Trading Post....I'll see you there.

PATCH OF THE MONTH
By Weldon Clinard

Cornerstone Conclave memorabilia pre-orders are now available at tsalilodge.org
through January 28, 2023. Available items include event patches, neckerchiefs,
decals, hats, Tsali tshirts, Conclave tshirts, and more! Check it out on our website and
be sure to get your order in before the 1/28 deadline! If you're planning to attend
Conclave in South Carolina this year, be sure to register through the website too! 

CONCLAVE PREORDERS
By Will Warren, Treasurer 
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2023 conclave delegate flap



January 6-7, 2023
Lodge Leadership Development
Camp Daniel Boone

March 31 - April 2, 2023
Spring Fellowship
Camp Daniel Boone

April 21-23, 2023
Section E7 Cornerstone Conclave
Camp Ho Non Wah, Wadmalaw, SC

May 19-21, 2023
Spring Ordeal
Camp Daniel Boone

June 3, 2023
Log Rolling
Camp Daniel Boone

June/July 2023
Summer Wednesday Evening 
Call-Out Ceremonies
Camp Daniel Boone

August 18-20, 2023
Summer Ordeal
Camp Daniel Boone

October 6-8, 2023
Fall Fellowship
Camp Daniel Boone

December 2, 2023
Winter Banquet
Location TBD

You can register and pay for all
Tsali Lodge Events at tsalilodge.org

Lodge Chief: Vigil Committee; Training Committee
Vice Chief of Administration: Plan Book Committee; Camping Promotions
Committee; Unit Elections Committee; Lodge Display Committee;
Membership Committee
Vice Chief of Program: Activities Committee; Service Committee; Section
Conclave Committee; Kitchen Committee; Elangomat Committee
Vice Chief of Indian Affairs: Ceremonies Team; Group Dance; Drum/Sing
Team; Individual Dance Committee; Fire Warrior Committee
Lodge Secretary: Digital Communications Committee; The BOW
Committee; Lodge Records Committee
Lodge Treasurer: Finance Committee; Trading Post Committee 
*If you are interested in joining a committee, please contact the appropriate Lodge
Officer as listed above.*

Lodge Committees
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LODGE CHIEF
Aaron Swift
Email: lodge.chief@tsalilodge.org

VICE CHIEF OF ADMINISTRATION
Oak Wallace
Email: administration@tsalilodge.org 

VICE CHIEF OF PROGRAM 
Alice Brown
Email: program@tsalilodge.org 

VICE CHIEF OF INDIAN AFFAIRS
Robbie Pacilli
Email: indian.affairs@tsalilodge.org

LODGE SECRETARY 
Armand Basulto
Email: secretary@tsalilodge.org 

LODGE TREASURER 
Will Warren
Email: treasurer@tsalilodge.org 

LOOKING GLASS CHAPTER CHIEF 
Camryn Stramando
Email: lookingglass.vicechief@tsalilodge.org

LOOKING GLASS CHAPTER VICE CHIEF 
Jackson Laufer
Email: lookingglass.chief@tsalilodge.org

FALLING WATERS CHAPTER CHIEF
Christian Basulto
Email: fallingwaters.chief@tsalilodge.org

FALLING WATERS CHAPTER VICE CHIEF 
Daniel Broom
Email: fallingwaters.vicechief@tsalilodge.org
 
LODGE CHIEF EMERITUS 
Alice Brown
Email: emeritus.chief@tsalilodge.org

Lodge Leadership



Submit this form to the Lodge Treasurer or directly to the Council Service Center
at 333 W Haywood St. Asheville, NC 28801.

Please make checks payable to the Daniel Boone Council, BSA.
If you have any questions, contact the Tsali Lodge Treasurer.   

treasurer@tsalilodge.org 

2023 Tsali Lodge Dues Payment Form 

Name:

Additional Names:

Address:

City:

State: Zip:

Dues are $20 per person
Number of persons paying for x $20 =

1.

2.

3.


